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OCTOBER 2020

With the beginning of the new school year, the teachers of the 1st EPAL of Karditsa who participate in the Erasmus+ Projects, implemented by our school, were properly prepared for the smooth continuation of the specific programs, old and new ones. For this reason a meeting of the European Project team of teachers and students took place on Wednesday 21 October.
The meeting concerns the European Project entitled: "War in Films". In this meeting an introduction of the film "Alexander" was made through photos, texts and videos. This is the play that was selected by our school and in which the Greek students will be involved theatrically, which means that they will play a scene of the film and at the end a short presentation will be produced. The roles were also distributed at this meeting.

At this meeting, as required by the new conditions prevailing due to the covid-19 pandemic, all the necessary health measures were observed so that we are all healthy and safe. The goal of all of us is to be and stay healthy until we return to normalcy. 
From the Greek Project team health and strength to all.
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